
 
 
Dt. 30.05.2024 
 
To, 
The BSE Limited, 
PJ Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 
 
Scrip Code: 500357 
Subject: Reasons for delay in submission of Financial Results and 
adjournment of Board Meeting 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is furtherance to Board Meeting held today i.e. 30.05.2024 to consider and 
approve Audited Financial Results for the Financial Year ended as at 31.03.2024. 

In this respect, please be informed that there are certain clarifications asked by 
the Board Members of the Company which needs further discussions amongst 
them and due to time constraint, the Board Members have adjourned the Board 
Meeting to 4th June, 2024 at 3:00 PM at the registered office of the Company. 

Hence, the Company is unable to declare the Financial Results today and the same 
will be done soon and uploaded. 

Please take the same on records and oblige. 

 
Thanking You, 
For Raama Paper Mills Limited 
 
 
 
Himanshu Duggal 
Company Secretary 
ACS-31026 
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